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It has been a brilliant first full week in school . The children have been
enjoying their new topics and the lovely assemblies which have

included singing and our new ‘Wednesday Book Club’. We have also
welcomed our parents and carers into school to meet the class

teachers and staff, and we look forward to working together this year.

Your PTA Needs You!
Our wonderful PTA have arranged their first meeting and

social of the school year and warmly invite you to join them
on Thursday 18th September, 7.30pm at Cronkinson’s Pub.

This will be a friendly, informal evening where you can meet
other parents and carers, find out more about what the PTA
does, and share your ideas for the year ahead…along with

drinks and nibbles!

Communication
If you would like to get in touch

with Mrs Zatrakova, our
SENCO, she now has a new

email address which is
SENCO@peartreeprimary.co.uk

From 15  September, your child’s
class teachers can be reached on
email through our school office on
admin@peartree.cheshire.sch.uk
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Emails will then be forwarded to the
relevant member of staff.  Individual

email addresses will be used for
internal use only.

If you have sent an email to
head@peartree.cheshire.uk and not had a
response, please be aware that there have
been some issues in accessing this account.
This is now up and running.  We apologise
for any inconvenience.  Please always use

the admin email address in the first
instance. 
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Violet Class have had a fantastic start
to the year, settling quickly into their

new routines and showing real maturity
in their learning. They have shown

determination and resilience, impressing
us with both their effort and positive

attitudes. In Art, Violet Class launched
their new topic on street art, exploring

famous examples and discussing
whether graffiti should be seen as a

form of creative expression or
something less acceptable, sparking
some brilliant debates and thoughtful

opinions.

Science has also been a highlight,
as they investigated the fascinating
topic of light, learning about the

incredible speed at which it travels
and experimenting with how it

moves in straight lines. It has been
a busy but exciting first week, and
it has been wonderful getting to

know the children better. They have
worked incredibly hard, shown great
enthusiasm, and we are extremely

proud of all that they have achieved
already.



Masterpieces in the making!
Orange Class have been showing off their mark-making skills
in their first art lesson. Inspired by the work of Bridget Riley,

they have explored the different types of marks they can make
as well as looking at the different types of pressure they can
apply to their work. They were then able to evaluate their

work and praise each other. A super week in Orange!
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Class PE Days

Red Class Friday

Orange Class Monday & Wednesday

Yellow Class Tuesday & Friday

Green Class Wednesday & Friday

Blue Class Monday & Friday

Indigo Class Tuesday & Thursday

Violet Class Tuesday & Thursday

Week commencing: 15.09.25

PE Days
Your paragraph text



Our helpful PCSO will be
monitoring the parking around

our school. Please be considerate
to our neighbours when dropping

off or picking up your child. 

We are excited to announce
that the children will be

visiting the pantomime this
Christmas. Blue, Indigo and

Violet classes will be going to
see The Little Mermaid at the
New Vic Theatre on Tuesday
16  December. Red, Orange,
Yellow and Green classes will
be going to see Jack and the

Beanstalk at the Crewe
Lyceum Theatre on Thursday

18  December.
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More details to follow.

 

We are pleased to
be supporting
Nantwich Food

Bank for Harvest
Festival, this year.

More details will
follow soon about
things to donate.

 

HARVEST‌
‌FESTIVAL‌

From next week, the gate at the side of the
school (on to the footpath) will be opening

at 8:30am and a member of staff will be
there to welcome our community coming

on to the school grounds.



Important Dates:
16.09.25 - Year 6 swimming begins
16.09.25 - Reception Phonics Evening, 5pm
26.09.25 - MacMillan Coffee Morning
14.10.25 - Reception 2026 Intake Tour, 10am
21.10.25 - Reception 2026 Intake Tour, 10am
04.11.25 - Reception 2026 Intake Tour, 10am

Snack T imes
Our snack times are running very smoothly.

To help even more, it would be greatly
appreciated if you could send your child in

with the exact change.

After School Clubs

The following after
school clubs are now

running:
Wednesday -
Nantwich Town
Football - Orange &
Yellow Classes,

       Drama - KS2
Thursday - Dodgeball
- KS2
Friday - Multisports -
KS1 

Please can we ensure that
children bring a coat to

school.  Despite our
wonderful British weather, we

do try to get the children
outside as much as possible.

Library

Your child should now
be enjoying all the great

books we have in our
classrooms and library.
Remember that you can
visit the school library

with your child on
Fridays at 3.15pm. We
look forward to seeing

you.
Join us on Friday 26

September for our MacMillan
Coffee Morning at 9am to

help raise funds for
MacMillan Cancer Support.
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